
 
 
 

District 95 Administration Center – 832 South Rand Road - Lake Zurich IL 60047-2459 

Phone: (847) 438-2831      FAX: (847) 438-6702  www.lz95.org 

March 30, 2020 

 

Dear Students, 

Welcome back from Spring Break! As we embark on our second week of eLearning, I want to let you 

know that many district staff members were hard at work over break to enhance our eLearning plans 

and develop expectations. We have developed a comprehensive eLearning Expectations document that 

is now available on our eLearning webpage, where you are welcome to read and learn more about some 

changes in our practices regarding attendance, grading, schedules, and more. Your teachers will be 

explaining more about these practices in the coming days and weeks, but this document is also available 

for your reference.  

Also, during the typical school year, we have student artwork on display at the Starbucks across from 

Paulus Park. Due to the Stay at Home order in place right now, we have created a Virtual Starbucks Art 

Wall which is linked at the top of our eLearning webpage along with this Digital Scrapbook from the first 

week of eLearning. 

Keep up the great work! We are proud of the work you are doing, and we want you to be successful as 

we continue to provide you school experiences through eLearning during our school closures. So, 

remember to keep doing your best, and let your teachers know when you need help. 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Gallt 

Superintendent 

 

 

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1585604117/lz95org/raaiparvxg0ni5k01swz/eLearningPlanGuidelines-3292020FINALFINAL3302020.pdf
https://www.lz95.org/elearning
https://padlet.com/domiwoodbury/D95WEGOTU
https://padlet.com/domiwoodbury/D95WEGOTU
https://resources.finalsite.net/videos/t_video_mp4_480/v1584729373/lz95org/i99ifdhsxyudfmoasjfc/eLearning-DigitalScrapbook.mp4

